
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 
To: All the Parents of Students from Classes 3 to 12 

 

 

17th April 2023 

Dear Parents, 

At the invitation of Embassy of India, and as a part of ‘India’s Presidency G20’, an Art 

Competition will be held at the school on Wednesday, the 3rd of May 2023 during school hours. 

 
Topic: Keep the Beach clean, and let the Ocean's light gleam. 

 

Kindly note: 

 
a) Drawing Paper will be provided by the school. 

b) Students need to bring their own art materials. 

 
For more details, kindly contact the teachers of Art Department. 

Best Wishes, 

 
 

Principal 


